
Hello friends,
 
I wanted to let you know that I will be leaving my position at Inclusive Arts Vermont. My last official day 
is January 31, after which I’ll be headed to a new position elsewhere.
 
The past seven years at IAV have been life-changing.  Because of my time here, access and disability 
justice are forever woven into the fabric of my personal and professional life.  The organization and its 
team mean so much to me, which makes it so hard to say goodbye.
 
The search for a new Executive Director has begun. Anyone interested can read the full job description 
our website: https://www.inclusiveartsvermont.org/about/employment-volunteering/

If you have questions about or are interested in the search process, please email Abbey Pratt, Board 
President, at board@inclusiveartsvermont.org

I have no doubt that the artists, teachers, and amazing humans that make up Inclusive Arts will continue to do incredible things. I 
feel so lucky to have been a part of it for a while.

Serving in this role has been an absolute gift and honor, and I thank you as our friends, supporters, and partners in the work of 
increasing accessibility across the state.
 
With deep gratitude,

Katie Miller
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